
               September 20, 2016 – 6:30 PM 

Grater Woods Subcommittee 
Community Development Conference Room 

 

Call to order 6:35 
 
Members in attendance: Matt Caron, Gage Perry, Steve Marble, and Nat Fairbanks 
Members excused: Steve Bachand, Joe Cogan, Jason Wright, Steven Desilets, Shannon 
Barnes, and Adam Dodge. 
 

Public Comment: N/A 
 
New Business 
-Trail Signs are being worked on, to be posted soon 
-Grater Road outer gates are closed, inner gates are open, pending D3 trail construction so that 
Grater 
Woods is not cut in half for motorized use 
-D3 trail was approved in July 
-Matt to retrieve a fallen wood duck box from pond closest to Beebe, will install more boxes this 
winter 
-Amherst CC has done substantial work to prevent unauthorized motorized use 
-Gage is bringing proposal to PWD for Gateway trail trimming as well as other equipment based 
regular 
Maintenance 
-Matt will be mapping Grater Woods over two days with NRPC in the next few months 
-Aluminum nails to be bought. Matt and Steve will use to mark newly approved trails - Silverfish 
(red) 
Centipede (red) Tadpole (blue) 
-Gage has presented Bambi Lane bridge proposal. Expected in front of ConComm on Oct 2 

 
2016 TODO list 
markings 
hunting dates in kiosk 
culverts look good 
naming/signage of gateway/gateway hill/red maple trail junction 

 
COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS: N/A 
Will review minutes next month 

ADJOURNMENT – 7:30 PM 
Next subcommittee meeting Oct 18 


